
Presidents Corner: 
 
Sorry about the delay of our newsletter. Aron Boumstein our Secretary and newsletter editor had 
an unexpected trip to the hospital this past week. It appears that all is well at this time. I am 
sending a shortened version of the newsletter via email only, and we should be returning to our 
regular format and content next month. We all wish Aron well!  Thanks Joe 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
   Hello everyone, hopefully the smell of freshly cut balsa, CA and epoxy is wafting through your 
shop on those new winter projects by now. There’s nothing quite like the temps falling outside 
and being snug and warm in our work shops. I want to thank everyone for a successful year, 
especially our Tuesday night funflys. I am really looking forward to next year’s flying season, 
those Tuesdays are a real blast. We will start reserving dates for next year’s events at our next 
meeting. If you have thought of hosting an event at our Mead site feel free to volunteer. The more 
events the better and we will have many free weekends to schedule. If you have had previous 
events, schedule them as soon as possible to guarantee your dates. I will be passing on the 
website to Adam Worden next month. Adam has kindly volunteered his services, Thank you 
Adam! Rob Hool has volunteered to do the newsletter next year, Thanks Rob! If you have any 
ideas for either the website or the newsletter please pass them on to, Adam, Rob or any of the 
officers. I want to sincerely wish you and your families a happy holiday season and a very happy 
new year! 
 
2005  Elections: 
 
   We will be voting for our new officers this meeting so be sure to attend. So far our list of 
nominees is as follows: 
Rick Miller – President 
Adam Worden – Vice President 
Rob Hool – Secretary 
Bob Zitzlesperger - Treasurer  
 
 
2005 Membership dues: 
 
   2005 memberships are now available, still the lowest dues in town, just $35.00 for the year! 
 
2005 Annual Auction: 
 
    We have reserved the BJSA building for April 23rd 2005 to hold our annual auction. We need 
to tell all of our friends and advertise this as much as possible, it is our main income for the club 
and needs to be as successful as in past years.  
 
General: 
 
   November’s meeting at Bob’s ABE building just ½ block south of 129 th & Q, Tuesday 
December 7th, 7pm. Hope to see you all there! Bring your show & tell items!    
Thanks for Listenin’  - Joe Halamek 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Jim Albin – Lanier Stinger .40 size 
November Meeting 

Bob Burt – Scratch built Curtis Wright CW-1 
November Meeting 

Joe Halamek – 89 inch Cessna 0-2 push/pull 
Skymaster – Winter Project 

November Meeting 

Happy Holidays! 
And Happy New Year! 

From the Western R/C Flyers! 


